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November 18, 2016

Via Electronic Mail

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250


Re:	Docket U-161024:  Comments of Puget Sound Energy on Rulemaking for Integrated Resource Planning WAC 480-100-238, WAC 480-90-238, and WAC 480-107

Dear Mr. King:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) appreciates the opportunity to respond to the questions proposed in Docket No. U-161024 and submitted comments on November 2, 2016 in response to the request in the Commission’s Notice of Opportunity to Submit Written Comments issued in this docket.  
Attachments 1 and 2 to PSE’s comments were inadvertently omitted from the November 2, 2016 submission.  To remedy this error, please find them included here along with PSE’s complete set of comments, as they were originally intended to be submitted.  
Please contact Nate Hill at (425) 457-5524 or Phillip Popoff at (425) 462-3229 for additional information about this filing.  If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2110.
Sincerely,



Ken Johnson
Director, State Regulatory Affairs
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